12/18/24
Sean Arasimowicz
32 Washington drive

Gales Ferry, CT 06335

Ledyard Planning and Zoning commissioners
Liz Burdick, Ledyard Director Land Use & Planning

Ledyard, CT
Dear commissioners and Ms. Burdick,

{ am respectfully writing in strong opposition to the Cashman/GFl proposed
implementation of a quarry in the middle of our town, Gales Ferry. My specific concerns
are the impact to the environment such as blasting and heavy equipment operation. This
all affects the air quality in the area. Which teads me to the greatest concern, my daughter
who has a disease that affects her lung function. The decision to allow the quarry to
operate in the area will have no benefit to our town.

Thank you foryour time

Sean Ara§imowicz
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